
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Vincent Noviello        31 July 2025 

Vince Barwinski  

  

 
 
 

Dear Mr Noviello and Mr Barwinski, 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful and deeply considered letter. Your support and clarity in these 

challenging times mean more than you may realise. 

 

We greatly appreciate your recognition of the complex realities Israel faces and your 

commitment to truth in the face of distortion. Voices like yours provide strength and 

reassurance when it is most needed. 

 

We deeply value your kind words and steadfast support. 

 

Warm regards, 

The Embassy Team 
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